
CHILDREN’S JOKE OF THE WEEK 

 

Why can’t you give Elsa a balloon? 

 

TEACHER JOKE OF THE WEEK 

 

What has hands but can’t clap? 

 

RIDDLE OF THE WEEK 

 

David’s parents have 3 children. Snap, 

Crackle and……. 

 

BIRTHDAYS 15.06.2020-21.06.2020 

 

Happy birthday to you, happy birthday 

to you, happy birthday to……. 

 

Zoey—YR 

Leland—YR 

Max—YR 

Talula—Y1 

Melanie—Y2 

Hollie—Y3 

Jamie—Y4 

Lilly-Mae—Y4 

Daisy—Y6 

Mrs Ponchaud 

Mrs Bick 

Mrs Marriner 

 

 

Happy birthday to you! 

 

WEEK 12 
We are starting to put everything in place for next year, by allocating teachers 
to classes and by arranging transition information that will be forwarded to 
parents in due course.  Due to this years unprecedented events, we are not 
going to regroup classes to enable them to have some continuity within their 
school life. 

Parents and carers will be informed in July of who their child’s teacher will be 
and will be sent the transition information for the upcoming year. 

We appreciate that many of you are wanting to know what will happen next 
year with respect to returning to school in September. As soon as the Govern-
ment release more information, then as a Trust we will be able to forward 
plan and subsequently let you know of all changes and organisational aspects 
for the start of the academic year. We fully appreciate your ongoing support 
with this matter. 

REMINDER 

Please can we remind all parents that children that are in school should be 
wearing appropriate footwear.  They should have enclosed toes and should 
also be a shoe that they can put on themselves.  If your child cannot tie laces, 
please can they wear alternative footwear.  We need to maintain social dis-
tancing to keep children and staff safe. Many thanks. 

    ********PE BAGS***********                      

We reminded everyone last week that anything that has been left in school 
such as PE Bags, clothing and bags, must be collected from school by Friday 
19th June (this Friday). While some people have collected things this week, 
we still have quite a few left here. They will be passed to the PTFA or put in 
the clothing bin on Friday of not collected.  We need the school to be as 
clear as possible to enable us to complete deep cleans every day.  If you are 
aware that friends may not see these messages, please prompt them to col-
lect.  Many thanks. 

EDUCATION PSYCHOLOGIST 

As part of the response to COVID-19, BCP Council EP Service are offering par-
ents the opportunity to speak to an Educational Psychologist (EP) about their 
child during this time while nurseries and schools are partially open. Parents 
should fill in the form below and we will aim to contact you within 2 working 
days.  

Educational Psychologists are professionals concerned with the development, 
learning and social and emotional well-being of children and young people. 
We are providing phone calls free of charge to BCP residents, to support par-
ents with a joint problem-solving approach. 

Please follow the link below: 

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=EzNGyeE15ECUSt15jsnkiGHpdktVUaZBjvHtiS5iTi9UM1IxSEtVMlBaUTcyVFN
IMVJZQTQyT0MySC4u 
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PTFA UPDATE 

Please do not bring crisp packets into school, if you contact us on Facebook or Classlist to arrange how to get them to us. 

We are planning to upload sizes and pictures of Pre Loved uniform to our facebook page, this is a huge job, so please be 
patient with us. 

Unfortunately, we have had to postpone all of our upcoming events for the foreseeable future.  We are currently in the 
process of refunding all of those who had paid for Chocolate Bingo.   

Every year the PTFA purchase a dictionary for the Y6 children leaving Hill View.  We are still doing this and we will let you 
know when they are ready to collect from school. 

CREATIVE IDEAS—JUST FOR FUN 

If you’re hungry, why not try making……. 

 

Sausage and Pepper Skewers 

You will need: 1 packet of sausages (dependant on how many you are making dinner for) 

Different colour peppers and 1 red onion. Plus some skewers. 

Chop the raw sausages into 3.  

Chop the peppers and onion into pieces approx. 1.5 inch square. 

Thread the sausage, peppers and onion onto the skewers , then either cook in the oven or on the bbq until the 

sausage is fully cooked. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You could also use other vegetables, like mushrooms, tomatoes or courgettes, and if you like extra flavours, try 

brushing them with BBQ sauce! 

 

Answers: Children’s Joke: Because she will let it go!  Teacher Joke: A clock Riddle answer:  David 

Recommended Reads 
Jigsaw 

Harry The Poisonous Centipede – Lynne Reid Banks 
  
Harry is a poisonous centipede but he’s not very 
brave. Still, he is the star of this seriously squirmy sto-
ry. Harry likes to eat things that wriggle and crackle, 
and things that are juicy and munchy! But there are 
some things that a poisonous centipede must never 
try to eat – dangerous things like flying swoopers, bel-
ly wrigglers, furry biters and the most dangerous of 
all… Hoo-Mins! 


